

Pat Quinn, Governor

Michelle R.B. Saddler, Secretary

100 South Grand Avenue, East ● Springfield, Illinois 62762 401 South Clinton Street ● Chicago, Illinois 60607

Kevin T. Casey, Director

Division of Developmental Disabilities 319 East Madison, Suite 4N Springfield, IL 62701 RECEIVED

SEP 0 5 2013

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

August 30, 2013

Courtney Avery Health Facilities Services Review Board 525 West Jefferson St. Springfield, Illinois 62761

Dear Ms. Avery:

RE: Request for Public Hearing for the Application for Permit for the Discontinuation of Services and Facility Closure for the Warren G. Murray Developmental Center – No. 13-058

Sent via U.S. Mail

and email:

Courtney.Avery@illinois.gov

CC: Frank.Urso@illinois.gov

On behalf of the Illinois Department of Human Services; the Warren G. Murray Developmental Center; and the Division of Developmental Disabilities, I request a public hearing on the Application for Permit for the Discontinuation of Services and Facility Closure for the Warren G. Murray Developmental Center (No. 13-058) in or near the community of Centralia Illinois.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (217) 557-6856.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kevin T. Casey, Director

Division of Developmental Disabilities

CC: Michelle R.B. Saddler, Secretary, Illinois Department of Human Services Brian Dunn, General Counsel, Illinois Department of Human Services Frank Urso, Illinois Health Facilities Services Review Board